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Dear Sacramento BOS,

In reviewing the three draft redistricting maps, my opinion is that NDC-201 seems most equitable among
the districts. | believe it is less disruptive to the communities within by the grouping shown. Additionally,
similarities within communities appear appropriate and conceptually logical.

Sincerely,

Pamela Kian
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